
We would like to welcome 

our newest neighbors who 

moved into All Saints Senior 

Living! 

“Green" Trivia : 
 
-Which one of these is 
a shade of green? 
1. Cerulean 
2. Chartreuse * 
3. Vermilion 
 
-A green thumb is: 
1. A first time hitch hik-
er 
2. Someone who is 
good at gardening * 
3. A rock group 
 
-A person who is 

green around the 
gills is: 
1. A lover of seafood 
2. Happy 
3. Nauseous * 
 
-A green horn is: 
1.A musical instrument 
2.A person with little 
or no experience * 
3.A French pastry 
 
-Which one is not a 
green vegetable? 
1.Celery 
2. Potato * 

3.Watercress 
 
-Which one is not a 
green fruit? 
1. Grape 
2. Lime 
3. Cantaloupe * 
 
-The slang 
"Greenbacks" 
mean: 
1. Football players 
2. A terrible disease 
3. U.S.Dollars * 

Welcome to All Saints! 

St. Patrick’s Day Trivia: 

    

All Saints Insider 
M A R C H  2 0 2 1  

New Tenants: 

Eldon and Muriel Barnard 

Nancy Saatzer 

Rita Pass 

Diane Bjorgan 

Raymond Taylor 

Sandra Nelson 

Grace Brown 

Meghan Eakins 
-Executive  
Director 
 
Mark Stemmer 
-Regional Director 
of Environmental  
Services 
 
Kristin Burns 
-Business Office  
Manager 
 
Connie Enge 
-Director of 
Health  
Services 
 
Jeanne Jones 
-Director of  
Marketing & Sales 
 
Rhonda Baker 
-Assistant  
Director of Health 
Services 
 
Amanda Fern 
-Saints Courte/
Care Suites Nurse 
Manager 
 
Lucy Lor 
-Chef Director  
 
Emily Goblirsch 
-Director of  
Community Life  
 
Jennifer Schlosser 
-Community Life  
Coordinator 
 
Sheila Tietz 
-Salon Manager 
 
Mary Myers Roach 
-Salon Nail Tech  



March is here! This month seems to bring that tease of Spring to all 
of us. The warmer weather bursts, longer hours of daylight, snow 
melting, etc. 
 
On February 18, we hosted our second COVID 19 vaccination clin-
ic. Together, we were able to provide over 130 vaccines to fellow 
tenants, employees and Essential Caregivers. Thank you for being a 
part of this big day! Our next clinic is March 18 for those still need-
ing to receive their second dose. 
 
Our COVID 19 support group that meets every two weeks contin-
ues to be a big success amongst those who attend. Together we talk 
about our thoughts on the pandemic, how it affects you and me, and 
any changes that we are working on. If you are interested in attend-
ing, please do! 
 
Welcome back to the Dining Room! This last month we reopened 
our Dining Room. Thank you for being patient with the current din-
ing schedule and safety precautions we are required to follow. We 
are so happy the dining room is available, and look forward to con-
tinuing to serve you each meal. I understand their can be confusion 
with what day you are supposed to attend, etc. Additional reminders 
will be placed in the elevator and also at the front desk with the 
schedule. 
 
As always, thank you for your ongoing support, patience and under-
standing as we continue to navigate COVID 19. The last 12 months 
have been crazy, and full of changes, and we are so thankful for all of 
you! 
 
All the best, 
 
Meghan Eakins 
Executive Director 

Lo�e (1.5 years old) and Greer (almost 4!) enjoying a fire outside on a warm day ! 



A reminder from the Nursing department! 

 

Mark’s Maintenance Tip of the Month 
We are excited to see so many new faces moving into All Saints. I want to in-
troduce my self. My name is Mark Stemmer, your Regional Environmental Ser-
vices Specialist. I travel between 3 to 5 Tealwood buildings per week making 
sure they all meet safety standards and are in good repair. Unfortunately I am 
not at All Saints every day, so if you have a maintenance request, please call or 
stop by the front desk and let them know what the concern is. Please be spe-
cific as possible with your request. They will send this information to me elec-
tronically. Based on the level of severity, I will come as quickly as possible; 
otherwise, I will respond to your request when I return to the building.  

Thank you for your understanding.  



 

March Birthdays! 

Join us for the Come & Go March 
Birthday Party with Cake and Punch 

on March 31st at 2:30 PM. 

Tenant Birthdays: 
Muriel Koskovich - 3/4 
Signie Nyline - 3/6 
Rosemary Heimkes - 3/7 
Marilyn Kruse - 3/8 
Grace Brown - 3/8 
Helen Breeggemann - 3/12 
June Gort - 3/25 
Donna Harcey - 3/29 

You don’t need luck to earn big 

money $$$!  Refer a friend or 

family member to All Saints.  If 

they sign a lease before March 

31, you can earn a rent credit of 

$500! 

Ask Jeanne for details. 

952-233-7351 



Chef’s Choice— Chocolate Cherry Dump Cake 
Ingredients:  

• 2 (20 ounce) cans 

cherry pie filling 

• 1 (18 1/2 ounce) 

boxes chocolate 

cake mix or 1 (18 

1/2 ounce) boxes 

devil's food cake 

mix, unprepared 

• 3/4 cup butter, 

melted 

Directions: 

1. Preheat oven to 

350 degrees. 

2. Dump cherry pie 

filling into 13 x 9 inch 

cake pan. 

3. Spread out evenly 

in pan. 

4. Sprinkle cake mix 

evenly over filling. 

5. Drizzle butter over 

top. 

6. Bake for 1 hour. 

7. Serve in pan. 

February Activities and Events at All Saints! 

2nd Round 2nd Round 2nd Round 2nd Round     

Vaccination ClinicVaccination ClinicVaccination ClinicVaccination Clinic    

“Lei’ COVID to Rest”“Lei’ COVID to Rest”“Lei’ COVID to Rest”“Lei’ COVID to Rest”    

February 18th, 2021February 18th, 2021February 18th, 2021February 18th, 2021 



…because the journey matters 
Mission Statement 

Our mission is to enrich the lives of  those we serve. 

Commitments 

Respect—everyone for who they are and who they may 

become. 

Recognize—that every person is unique and has their own 

set of  values, beliefs ideas, and own way of  doing things. 

Respond—to all your concerns, needs, and ideas.  

1880 Independence Drive, 

Shakopee, MN  55379 

(952) 233-7351 


